
 

 Update: Mpumalanga Department of Health – Data Capturers' Contracts  

 

The members are informed that the PSA recently engaged with the Mpumalanga Department of Health's 

top management to discuss the employment contracts of data capturers.  The PSA is pleased to inform 

members that the employer has decided to extend these contracts from 1 April 2025 until 30 September 

2025. 

 

Please note that the bargaining process is still ongoing, and the PSA remains committed to securing a 

permanent and amicable solution for affected employee. 

 

Any employee interested in joining the PSA is requested to contact the following PSA employees for 

assistance: Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941, Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 8512 or 

the PSA Nelspruit office at 013 741 7500. 
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